
NOTICE NO.AM 1/2023 

  

(No.PAD-2023-24-000026) 
 

Dated  18.12.2023 

  
 

DIRECT RECRUITMENT TO THE POST OF ASSISTANT MANAGER 2023 

  
In response to the advertisement published in the Employment News dated 7-

13 October 2023 for direct recruitment to five posts of Assistant Manager in 
APEDA, 2612 completed online applications have been received and intimation 
through email regarding the written test scheduled on 06.01.2024 has been 

sent to these candidates. 
  
Candidates may note that their admission to the written test is purely 

provisional subject to satisfying the prescribed eligibility conditions. The 
Candidates should ensure that they fulfill all eligibility conditions.  Mere issue 

of e-Admit Card to the candidate will not imply that his/her candidature has 
been finally considered by the Authority. The verification of eligibility 
conditions with reference to the uploaded documents while submitting online 

applications will be done only after the written test.  In case of non-fulfillment 
of eligibility conditions mentioned in the said advertisement, their candidature 

will not be considered for further selection process.  
  

  

Secretary 

 


